
From: Patrick McCulley [mailto:pmcculle@gmail.com]  
Sent: Saturday, September 10, 2016 1:49 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: PSC Fossil Fuel Zoning Testimony: I want a full ban! 
 
Testimony:  

I don't think that this should be a hard decision. The fossil fuel industry might provide a few 
jobs. But real investment in renewable energy could provide more and sustain more jobs. 
Favoring the fossil fuel industry, an industry that knowingly promotes ignorance of 
anthropogenic climate change, is tantamount to promoting destruction of the human species. Its 
not a hard decision. Divest from all fossil fuel infrastructure now so that our descendents can 
have a viable future. 

From: Patrick McCulley  
Email: pmcculle@gmail.com  
Address: 3816 ne 63rd ave., Portland, Oregon, 97213  

 


